
From: Patton, Avery
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: Crown Field Work
Date: Friday, August 24, 2012 4:42:40 PM

Hi Dilan –
 
I wanted to send you a calendar with our Crown Chevrolet field schedule (there are likely to be some changes, but this is the plan so far). See
screen shot below. One factor is we’re still working out access to the property to the east, but I anticipate we’ll be able to sample there
Wednesday, which still fits in the schedule below.
 
If you’re flexible in terms of a site visit, Tuesday or Thursday might be better than Wednesday. (Wednesday we’re going to be starting up the
sonic work and also bringing a new field team out, so I’m going to be a little preoccupied with that). You are of course come out then anyway, but
I think it would be the most useful I was around and had time to talk things through.
 
Anyway, keep me posted on what you think about the timing, when you know your schedule.
 
Thanks
Avery
 

 
Avery Patton, PG, LEED® AP
Senior Geologist
AMEC 
Environment & Infrastructure
2101 Webster Street, 12th Floor, Oakland, CA 94612 USA
Tel 510-663-4100 (fax 510-663-4141)
Direct 510-663-4154, mobile/cell 415-378-3912
avery.patton@amec.com
amec.com
 

The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.
Its contents (including any attachments) may contain confidential and/or privileged information.
If you are not an intended recipient you must not use, disclose, disseminate, copy or print its contents.
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